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UPDATE: 
 
Summary – Shaping Aberdeen Housing LLP has now been wound-up.  
 
Shaping Aberdeen Housing LLP (company number SO305648) was a limited 
liability partnership formed on 21 March 2016 and comprising two members – 
the Council and Places for People Homes Ltd (PfP).   
 
Members will recall that the City Growth and Resources Committee, on 24 April 
2018, resolved to “instruct the Chief Officer – Governance to liaise with Shaping 
Aberdeen Housing LLP in relation to taking the necessary legal steps to wind it 
up”. 
 
The Council entered into discussions with PfP and it was agreed with them that 
the LLP should be wound-up via the voluntary striking off procedure. 
 
The necessary paperwork was lodged with Companies House (the UK's 
registrar of companies) and the LLP has now been struck off the Companies 
House register.  The LLP’s entry on the Companies House website now reads 
“Dissolved on 27 October 2020”.  This means the LLP no longer exists. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Steven Inglis should you have any queries. 
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